British Crown Green Bowling Association

Covid Update December 2020

Following the changes to the tier system after the 2" December each club should review the existing
guidance and check with the local Authority for any local directives.

in Tier 2 you should be able to bowl if your risk assessment has been approved by your County
Association. For the opening of Club houses and toilet refer to existing guidance.

In Tier 3 People can meet outdoor on sport facilities but must be socially distanced and with no
more than 6 people forming a group (groups should not intermix). Organised sport can take place,
but any high-risk contact should be avoided.

Travel between tier areas should be avoided. Individuals should take the personal decision if they
have any concerns about taking part in organised activity.

All track and trace measures will need to be in place, and we recommend that clubs facilitate this by
downloading the track and trace QR code from the NHs website,
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